
     STANWAY PARISH COUNCIL 
Scientific advice suggests that the COVID-19 virus can survive for up to several days on some 
hard surfaces. The risks are reduced when outdoors, where surfaces may be subject to UV 
light and/or rain. Whilst all possible practical measures have been put in place, any user of 
this equipment does so at their own choice and risk. 
 

RULES FOR USE BY CHILDREN UNDER 14 YEARS OF AGE ONLY    
   

The maximum number of users allowed will be 10  

1 family member to accompany and supervise 1 child at all times  

Please retain a minimum 1 metre distance from other users - e.g. pushing swings  

To enable as many children as possible to use the equipment, please limit use to 15 minutes  

Please use the one-way system if/where provided  

Use of personal hand sanitiser gel or wipes is advised when using the equipment  

When using equipment, do not touch your face  

Consumption of food and drink within play areas is not permitted 

Please use bins provided or take litter home    

To report damage to equipment or other problems, please email 
enquiries@stanwaypc.org.uk or call 542221 
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